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January 26, 1967 

TO THE PARISH ASSEMBLY- ST~ MARY'S ARMENIAN CHURCH 

We have examined the balance sheets of the Parish Council 
(including the Sunday School) and the Ladies Auxiliary of St. Mary1s 
Armenian Church as of December 31, 1966, and the related statements 
of income for the year then ended. Our examination was made in ac­
cordance with generally accepted auditing standards, and accordingly 
included such tests of the accounting records and such other auditing 
procedures as we considered necessary in the circumstance. 

In our opinion, the accompanying balance sheets and statements 
of income present fairly the financial position of the Parish Council 
and the Ladies Auxiliary at December 31, 1966, and the results of 
their operations for the year then ended, in conformity with generally 
accepted principles. 


